
NJROTC Parent’s Association 

January Meeting Minutes 

01/19/2021 

Meeting Begins: ​1800 

Attendees: ​Anita Reynolds, Deb Guttormsen, Abby Baublitz, Jennifer Brigandi, Sarah Jones, Captain 

Picker 

November Meeting Minutes ​Approved, moved by Deb, seconded  by Jennifer. 

Old Business: 

*Cadets will be volunteered to help at Swain’s to help with Christmas Trees and we will be receiving a 

donation for that. Next year, we will look at having a hot dog/cider/treats stand open for at least one 

day.  

*Color Guard presented at Wreaths Across America in Sequim in December. Well attended event. Good 

to have our unit represented in the community.  

*Have sold 17 of the 30 cards so far.  

*BLT and Navy Ball--still hoping that we will be able to have them at some point, stay tuned 

New Business: 

Treasurer's Report--​Money market account $10,101.66 from the checking account. Current Checking 

Account balance is $6,419.72.  

Competitions​--we are the only school that is having practices, which means no other schools to 

compete with. We will be having our own intercompany competition then at the end of March. 

Depending on health guidelines at the time, we may or may not have spectators. Still our goal is to 

provide some competition experience for our cadets. Captain asked for up to $1000 to be allocated to 

pay for medals/awards. Abby moved to so allocate $1000 and Sarah seconded, motion carried.  

Scholarship committee-​-Our group awards four scholarships each year. The scholarship committee goes 

over the notebooks and matches up the scholarships to the recipients based on the approved criteria. 

Heather Murphy is heading this up. We need 2 or three more volunteers. Please e-mail, text or call Anita 

to volunteer. You cannot have a senior cadet and serve on the scholarship committee. Time 

commitment would be a couple of hours on an evening or weekend. 

***NEXT MEETING FEBRUARY 16​TH​ @ 6PM*** 

Meeting Adjourns: ​18:26 


